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      Year 2 learning 

about fossils & Mary 

Anning at the Dorset 

County Museum 

 

 

 

 

15th July 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents 

We have had an amazing last full week of 

the summer term, the children enjoyed 

their assemblies with their grandparents, 

it was so nice to see so many join us. 

Our Years 1, 2, 3 & 4 took part in their 

class swimming galas this week, some 

great races & lots of fun. 

Year 2 had a very interesting visit to the 

Dorset County Museum, learning about 

fossils & Mary Anning. 
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Our Year 2, 3 & Reception classes all had 

their Class Celebration Assemblies with 

their parents, showing what they have 

learnt this year & celebrating their 

successes. 

Year 4 showed their ukulele skills at their 

parent’s concert on Wednesday, they 

have really worked hard & shown some 

good musical flair. 

 

Today Year 3 trip visited Wagamama & 

learnt about food from around the 

World & sampled some very tasty food. 

 

 

 

Our Library 

We will be updating our Library in the 

Autumn, we would like to thank the 

different families who have donated 

books for this project. 

   

 

 

The PTA has kindly given funds from the 

money they have raised through 

fundraising this year to help with this 

revamp. There will be more information 

during the Autumn term. 
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Upcoming Dates 
 Please note, next Wednesday 20th all 

children can come into school in home 

clothes as we will be having our Class 

Celebration Day. 

 

  

Upcoming 
Dates 

 

Tues 19th July Year 4 pupils Leavers' 
Mass - 6.00pm at St 
Mary's School (outside 
on the playground if the 
weather is nice). Year 

4 Parents (plus 

immediate family) 

invited to attend. 

Wed 20th July Year 4 Leavers' Party – all 

day children to wear 

party clothes (they 

can also bring in with 

them a school shirt 

for the other children 

to sign). 

Wed 20th July 
 

Non-school uniform day 
for all classes for our 
Class Celebration Day 

Wed 20th July Haycorns leaver’s teddy 
bears picnic - 12 noon 
 

Thurs 21st 
July 

Year 4 Leavers' 
Assembly - 9.15am at St 
Mary's (outside if the 
weather is nice) – Year 4 

Parents invited to 

attend. 

Thurs 21st 
July 

Year 4 Leavers' Parade - 
1.15pm 

 

 

 

 

This week’s Kids Corner from our Year 4 

class. This is what the children have really 

enjoyed doing and learning this week. 

 
 
 
 
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I liked learning about 

the digestive system 

Louisa 

We enjoyed learning 

about angles in 

Maths 

Kai & Beau 
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A lot of laughs from Penny & Ruby: 

What did the snowman say to the other 
snowman? 
 
You smell of carrots!! 
              

AND 

 

Why did you throw the butter? 

So I could see the butter fly!! 

 

                                            

 

 

We will see you back on Monday for our 

final week at St Mary’s for this school year. 

We are looking forward to sending our 

Year 4 pupils off in style to their new 

adventure at Middle School. The school 

term finishes next Thursday 21st July. 

Have a good weekend. 

 

       P.Fearn 

     Paula Fearn 
     Headteacher 

I enjoyed writing a 

play script about 

the Plague in 

English 

Ethan 

I loved learning about 

electricity in science 

Nik 


